
Fort Greble Urban Nature Center  
•  DPR
•  250 Elmira Street, SW
•  Ward 8
•  1.3 Acre Site
•  Located adjacent to 

Leckie Elementary School
•  DPR’s First Net Zero 

Energy Facility
•  RFP Date:  June 2017

DPR (Department of Parks and Recreation) is currently working with Studio 
27 Architecture on finalizing the design for our first Net Zero Energy “NZE” 
facility.  The scope of work will be to raze the existing field house and replace 
it with a facility that includes:  rainwater harvesting system, solar roof panels, 
thermal wall systems, LED lighting, a self-learning Wi-Fi enabled thermostat 
system, high recycled content finishes and other innovative components of 
high-level sustainability.

The current design includes: a demonstration and teaching kitchen, 
community rooms, computer lab, offices, restrooms and programmable 
spaces for community interaction and education. Once completed, the center 
will serve as working model of environmental sustainability to the community 
and host a variety of urban nature programming.

Design is nearing completion and anticipated solicitation to obtain a General 
Contractor will take place in June 2017.

Questions? Contact Brent Sisco at brent.sisco@dc.gov or (202) 615-9824. 
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